
 

 

 

 

 

30th April 24 

 

Dear parents / carers, 

 

The Tanfield School English team is keen to support the GCSE exam preparation of your 

child and therefore we are offering two extra weekend sessions to aid your child's 

English Literature revision.  

 

We will be in school on Sunday 12th May from 10.00am until 12.30pm focusing on 

English Literature Paper 1 which will take place the following day, 13th May. We will also 

be in school on Sunday 19th May  from 10.00am until 12.30pm to offer exam 

preparation for English Literature Paper 2 which will take place the following day, 20th 

May.  

 

It is important that your child attends these sessions as we will be having a final walk 

through of the exam papers and approaches to questions as well as covering the top 

tips to remember. Because at Tanfield School we want the very best for all of our 

students, these classes are open to all Year 11 students who are preparing for their 

GCSE English examinations. 

 

Although both sessions are scheduled to finish at 12:30pm, your child is welcome to 

stay and enjoy a well-deserved Domino's Pizza delivery until 1:00pm.  

 

We have asked your child to complete a Google Form confirming their attendance and 

dietary requirements. Please can you ensure that your child completes the form by 

3/05/24 so that we can prepare resources, staffing and pizza accordingly. The link to the 

Google Form can be accessed by students through their school emails.  

 

May I take this opportunity to wish every student success with all of their forthcoming 

examinations. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Aynsley 

Subject Leader of English 

 

 

 

 

 

 


